
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 1st 

February 2024 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 18th January 2024. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record.  

 

Matters Arising. 

 

It was confirmed that a larger choice of wine has been ordered from Coors. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

Details of the agreement with Coors was discussed. 

 

Correspondence 

 

An email and final statement from Clyde & Co were read to the committee closing the personal 

injury claim by a member.  

 

A refund has been received for unused professional services regarding an expelled member. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Any other business. 

 

Recommendations from the Finance Committee: Increase all beers by 10p per pint and stop 50p off 

12:00 to 19:00 Monday to Friday. This was proposed, seconded, and voted as a majority.  

 

The steps for the stage will have a handrail fixed to it over the weekend.  

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 


